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The Special Committee of the Whole met at 9:44 p.m., on November 5, 2013. 
 
Present:  Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 
Regional Councillor Deb Schulte 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
 
1 VAUGHAN HEALTHCARE CENTRE PRECINCT PLAN (THE “VHCP” PLAN) 
 NORTHWEST QUADRANT OF JANE STREET AND MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN RESPONSE TO PUBLIC, GOVERNMENT AND 
 AGENCY SUBMISSIONS 
 FILE 15.107.3 
 WARD 1 
 
The Special Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated November 5, 2013, be approved subject to approving the following in accordance with 
Communication C1, from the Commissioner of Planning, dated November 5, 2013;  

 
1. That attachment 7 of the Report of the Commissioner of Planning, dated November 5, 

2013, with respect to Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan (The “VHCP” Plan) be 
deleted, and replaced with the revised Attachment 7 – Figure 7: Pedestrian & Bicycle 
Circulation and Connections Plan (modified Nov. 5, 2013) attached hereto; 

 
2) That the presentation by the Senior Policy Planner, and C2, presentation material entitled 

“Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan”, dated November 5, 2013, be received; and 
 
3) That the following deputations and communications be received: 
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1. Mr. Altaf Stationwala, President and Chief Executive Officer, Mackenzie Health, and 

C3, presentation material entitled “Creating a World Class Health Experience – 
Mackenzie Vaughan Hospital Planning Process”, dated November 5, 2013; 

2. Ms. Carrie Liddy, Humberview Drive, Woodbridge, and Communication C4, dated 
November 5, 2013; 

3. Ms. Rose Savage, Radley Street, Woodbridge; and 
4. Mr. Mario Racco, Checker Street, Thornhill. 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends that: 
 
1. The modifications to the Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan recommended in the 

section of the report entitled “Issues Resulting in Substantive Changes to the Plan” be 
approved; 

 
2. The modifications to the Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan set out  in Attachment 2 

“Response Table for Agency and Public Comments” be approved;  
 
3. The Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan be amended to reflect the Council approved 

modifications and that the finalized Precinct Plan form the basis for the submission of the 
implementing draft plan of subdivision and zoning amendment applications; and 

 
4. Mackenzie Health and stakeholders be requested to consider the guidance set out in the 

Vaughan Healthcare Centre Precinct Plan in the planning for the Mackenzie Vaughan 
Hospital. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:04 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 
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